Bundeshaus

Femke Hustert

Sina Lippmann
Bastian Zimmermann
Platz der Republik 1

Sylvia Kotting-Uhl 11011 Berlin
Mitglied des Deutschen Bundestages g Eggg; EZ -;‘6‘; 33
B-- n i . v [FAX] —
Undnis 90/Die Granen sylvia.kotting-uhi@bundestag.de
Sylvia Kotting-Uhl, MdB - Deutscher Bundestag - 11011 Berlin Wahlkreis
o i Babette Schulz

To the Minister of Energy & Climate Change Wahlkreisbiro Karisruhe
Sophienstrafie 58
76133 Karlsruhe

The Rt Hon Edward Davey & (0721) 151 8687

. &3 (0721) 151 8680

3 Whitehall Place Ll sylvia.kotting-uhl@wk.bundestag.de

London

SW1A 2AW

Berlin, den 13.03.2013

In advance via e-mail: correspond-
ence@decc.gsi.gov.uk

Complaint regarding EIA procedure for NPP project Hinkley Point C: Lack of
transboundary participation for the German public

Dear Minister Davey,

unfortunately, my first letter to you is of a somewhat unpleasant nature. Please let me as-
sure you that | do regret that it is not on a more agreeable subject.

Alas, necessity requires it that | hereby want to lodge a complaint regarding the lack of a
transboundary participation for the German public in the environmental impact assess-
ment procedure for the nuclear power plant project Hinkley Point C.

In my opinion, the German public is highly concerned. There is no scientific proof in
accordance with the state of science and technology, like for example up-to-date beyond
design basis accidents studies (BDBA studies), that Germany would not be affected in
case of a major accident at Hinkley Point C. Quite the contrary, the Austrian dispersion
modeling project “flexRISK” emphasises the potential that there is a significant probability
that Germany would be affected.

Furthermore, according to the EU directive concerning the environmental impact assess-
ment in a transboundary context, the German public is concerned if it states respectively
that it feels so. Please let me assure you the German public —unlike the German govern-
ment- is concerned, speaking not only for myself and several colleagues of mine in the
German parliament but also having received letters and calls from citizens.

I would kindly request that you provide Germany with a prompt notification to ensure that
we, the German public, still can participate in the EIA procedure for Hinkley Point C. So




far, Germany has not been notified according to an answer | recently received from the
German government.

Thank you in advance for you help in this matter!

Looking forward to your response,
respectfully,

%.

Sylvia Kotting-Uhl MP




